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	Dear Friends of Ronald McDonald House,


Re: Ronald McDonald House® Charity Raffle Ticket Sales 2019
Established in 1996, Asia’s first Ronald McDonald House located in To Shek Village Shatin has served for the past 21 years in supporting more than 5,000 families with seriously ill children. Both the children and their families have to face the trials and tribulations of battling illness. Ronald McDonald House not only provides temporary residential facilities but also a caring, loving and supportive “home-away-from-home”, where the residents can find the strength to cope with the hardships in the road to recovery.
In view of limited funding, Ronald McDonald House is highly depended great support from the community. We are pleased to inform you that the Ronald McDonald House Charities major fundraising event Raffle Sales will be launched from 21st June to 15th August, 2019 in specified McDonald’s restaurants, UA Cinemas and large-scale shopping malls around Hong Kong. We sincerely invite all the teachers, students, professionals or family volunteers to participate in this fundraising event. As to express our heartfelt thanks, we will award a Letter of Participation and, for any volunteer selling three or more booklets, a Certificate of Appreciation upon the completion of service. Participants will also receive a specific meal sponsored by McDonald’s Restaurants (Hong Kong) Limited and UA Cinema Circuit Limited (for details please refer to Ronald McDonald House website: www.rmhc.org.hk).  

In addition, we welcome you to sell raffles on your own. One booklet contains ten raffles, each worth HKD$20.
The attachment to this letter contains the details of the Raffle Sales and a reply form. We shall be grateful if you would kindly consider our request, please fill in the reply form and send it back to us via fax (2947 8780); or via email at raffle@rmhc.org.hk; or mail to 23 To Shek Street, To Shek Village, Shatin, N.T., H.K. on or before 1st May, 2019 (Wednesday). Should you have any inquiries to this program, please feel free to visit our website: https://www.rmhc.org.hk, or contact me (or Candy Chau) at 2947 8778.

Looking forward to hearing favorably from you soon!

Best regards,
Ms. Iris Wong
Executive Director

Ronald McDonald House Charities

 



